
7 March 1969 
Kise Ann L. McCaslin, Supervisor 
Books and Periodicals 
University Microfilms 
Ann Arbor 48106 

Dear Miss NocCasiin, 

This will reply to your letter of the 3rd. In ay previous letter, I 
enclosed the errata, specifically retyped in the format of the Subject Index 
itself so that it could be xeroxed and included with the bound pages. I 
trust that this is possible and that your offer to retype the errata was 
based on the assumption that the page size was not suitable. 

I had not intended that the corrections should be made on the pages 
of the Subject Index, but only that the errata should be included in the 
bound xerographic copies. I had assumed that you already had a copy of 
the Subject Index available for xerography but in the light of your requeat 
of the Jrd I am sending you under separate cover my personal copy of the 
Subject Index. 

I would have liked to see a bound xerographic copy, just out of 
curiosity, but sinoe it is not your policy please forget the request. 

One more thing: I have already told several persons who called 
me hoping to obtain a copy of the Subject Index that application should 
be made to University Microfilms, However, I wae unable to indicate 
the price. Please let me know in due course so that I can provide that 
information in response to future inquiries. 

Yours sincerely, 


